
St Buryan Academy Primary School Newsletter   9th February 2018 

    Headteacher- Mrs. Janet Pascoe 

                          Tel: 01736 810480               email: secretary@stburyanacademy.org 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

It’s official, Flats and Sharps (pictured above, recording their 

new album in our school hall in November) will be 

launching ‘The Bluegrass Album’ at the Benefit Concert on 

24th February. The evening promises to be a very special 

event. Just a few tickets remain so contact the school office 

to buy tickets, priced at a bargain £10, before it’s too late. 
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This term year 5 and 6 are becoming Brains of Buryan and are aiming to 

become successful business people. At the start of the term they were tasked 

with designing a sustainable and product suitable for sale. After market 

research, working out costs, profit margins and designing their products  they 

pitched their ideas in a ‘Dragon’s Den’ style to the Friends of the School and 

Mrs Pascoe. All of the children were successful in gaining investment! 

Over the next two weeks they will be putting together advertisements and 

building websites. After half term they will be building their products and sell 

them in a pop up shop. 

However, they need your help! 

If you have any multipack crisp packets, t-shirts that are no longer needed, 

large plastic bottles or tin cans then please bring them in. There are collection 

boxes in Porthcurno classroom. Please make sure that anything brought in is 

washed, clean, safe and suitable. 

Thank you! 
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Fun Family Snack Challenge 

 

 

Well done to Isaak and family for being the first to complete the 

Change4Life Family Snack Challenge. Issak has received his 

reward stickers and vouchers and is looking forward to using the 

vouchers to get some healthy, tasty snacks. 

 

Half Term Break 
 

Monday 12th- Friday 16th February 
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If you have any unwanted plain mugs or cups and saucers 

please take them to Penberth (Reception) Class where they 

are needed for a future project. Thank you. 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until 4.15pm, Art Club (Y3-4) until 4.15pm, 
Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking (Y3-4 Group 1) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-KS1 Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Ball Skills (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- Football Club (Y3-6), Crochet Club (Y4, 5, 6) until 4.15pm   
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 

Monday- Fri   Crafting Week Special Activities 

 

 

We are delighted to announce that Andrew Gibson will be joining our school 

team from the start of Summer term; Andrew has a wealth of experience, both 

in the commercial kitchens of many local establishments as well as within the 

school kitchen which he has built up and is currently employed. Our Governors 

were impressed by Andrew’s many ideas for the school and wider community 

so we look forward to providing opportunities for you to meet him soon. 
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